
 

  

  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

RE 

In RE this term we will be 

discovering who God is. We will 

be looking at the Bible and 

looking at why it is important to 

Christians. We will also look at 

the Nativity story and discuss 

who travelled to Bethlehem. 

 

PSHE 
The first of our story project books 

this term is ‘The family book’ 

where we will be discussing various 

family structures and these 

people’s roles in our lives. For after 

half term we will be looking at the 

book ‘Peace at last’. We will be 

talking about the importance of 

sleep for our health and how our 

feelings can affect our behaviour. 

 

 

 

PE 

In PE we will be looking at the 

skill of throwing and catching. 

We will be using various 

techniques to help us improve 

our accuracy of this skill. We will 

then take these skills and play 

simple team games to show off 

how much we have learnt. 

Mathematics 
In Maths we will be starting with 

place value of numbers. This 

includes placing numbers in order 

and understanding if number are 

more or less than one another. We 

will then continue on to addition 

and subtraction. This includes 

adding 2 single digits together and 

begin to use pictorial methods to 

complete these calculations. After 

half term we will be learning about 

2D and 3D shapes. We will learn 

their names and properties to help 

with identifying them. 

English 
For our English learning this 

term we will start by getting to 

know the children and their 

homes and families. We will 

then be looking at the story 

‘Ella’s night lights’ where we 

will look at creating story maps 

and re-writing the ending. 

Afterwards we will learn the 

story of Diwali and re-write the 

story in our own words. 

Geography/History 

For our Geography 

learning we will be 

learning about the 4 

countries of the UK and 

the continents of the 

world. In History we will 

be learning about Guy 

Forks and the changes 

in how light is made. 

Science 
During our Forest School sessions, 

we will be looking at various 

weather patterns and thinking 

about how much daylight we 

have. This will continue 

throughout the year so we can see 

the changes through the seasons. 

We will also be earning about 

Materials and the objects which 

are made from them. 

Music/Computing 
In Music we will be learning 

various call and response 

chants. We will learn the 

vocabulary that is used to 

describe music also. For 

Computing we will learning 

about how to be safe when 

using the computer and the 

internet as well as learning the 

basic uses of a computer. 

Art/DT 
Within our Art learning we 

will be looking at the artist 

Cai Guo-Qiang who 

painted with Fireworks. 

We will then create our 

own firework pictures 

with paints and pastels. 

We will be linking our DT 

learning with our English 

learning of Diwali where 

we will design and make 

Diva lamps. 

Autumn Term 2021 

Dark Nights and special lights 

 

Enquiring Minds and Open Hearts 

Christian Values 

Thankfulness & Peace 

British values 

 

 


